
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Towneley! 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am happy to welcome your son/daughter into the new college year!  
 
Towneley students will be accessing lessons as part of a core topic that will promote more 
independent life skills as part of their preparation for adulthood.  
 
As part of our lessons, your son/daughter will be taking part in weekly visits to ASDA. The visits 
will be every Monday morning, and students will have the opportunity to engage in real life money 
and shopping situations.  
 
Students will be supported to run a shopping service for the college, and will have the opportunity 
to choose and purchase items for themselves, both in the supermarket and the café. Please could 
you send spending money as required.  
 
We will also be starting basic food preparation and meal making on a Friday morning. Students will 
be supported to choose and prepare recipes of their choice to bring home, and will link to our core 
topic. A contribution of £2 per week towards this is recommended in order to allow students to 
purchase their own ingredients. Please could you send in a container to allow students to bring 
their food home.  
 
The college café snack bar is open at break times, where students can purchase toast, crumpets, 
juice, and other items as available. The snack menu for this half term is: 
 
Juice - £1 per week 
Toast – 20p (per slice) 
Crumpet – 25p (per crumpet) 
Biscuits – 3 for 50p 
 
We will be starting home/college diaries next week for those students who do not already use 
them, we welcome communications from home and are keen to share progress and news with 
you.  
  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Dani Poole 
 


